
NORTH SWINDON PRACTICE

We are relaunching our Patient & Carer Partnership

Group virtually to allow us to hear from as many of

our patients and carers as possible. 

We will be releasing Newsletters quarterly with

updates from our surgeries, key national health

promotion and creating opportunities for you to have

your say on the services.

If you are interested in joining our partnership please

sign up via the website link below

https://www.northswindonpractice.nhs.uk/join-our-

virtual-patient-participation-group-vppg/


